
 Let every light shine. 
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21st June 2019 

The newsletter from Gooderstone C of E Primary Academy - Your school, your news! 

Summer 2 
Issue 3 

This week’s Worship 
theme: 

If someone hurts you, is it 
acceptable to hurt them 

back? 
 

Congratulations to all the children for 
their fantastic work in class this week!  

Star of the Week 
All the children in Owls for excellent 
sportsmanship at the Iceni Multi-Skills 

event. 
 Connor in Skylarks for being polite all 
week and trying hard with his writing. 

Lucy A in Kestrels for being organised, 
kind and caring. 

Writers of the Week 
  Logan in Owls 

      Daisy in Skylarks 
and  

  Taylor in Kestrels 

Team Points 
1st Place: Newton (Dressing up in non-

school uniform on Tuesday) 
2nd Place: Einstein 

3rd Place: Curie 
 

 

Reminders for the coming week 
 

Athletics event at Iceni Academy – For the 
children who are attending this event, please can 
we arrange to meet at the overflow car park on 
Monday morning. Children don’t need to come to 
school first to register. We will register the children 
at Iceni. Also Skylarks Gathering next Friday. 

 
 

Bake For Heroes Bake Sale 
Thank you to all the parents and children for 

supporting the Bake for Heroes event. We will 
continue to collect donations during the course of 

next week. There is a collection box in the reception 
area, if you’d like to contribute. So far we’ve raised 

£91.86 (includes this week’s cake raffle). 
The winners for the best decorated cakes are Lilly 
and Jack in Owls, Daisy in Skylarks and Leo, Rio 

and Toby in Kestrels. Well done everyone!!! 
 
 
 
. 
 
   
 
 

Clubs this term 
 

Monday after school: First Aid Club 
Tuesday after school: Multi-Sports  
Tuesday after school: Art Club 
Wednesday after school: Street Dance  
Thursday after school: Taekwondo 
Friday lunchtime: Netball Club 
 
After school clubs finish at 4.15pm please ensure you 
arrive promptly to pick up your children. 

Cake Friday 
The Cake raffle raised £29.40 this week 

and the winner is Mrs Rudd! Please 
could you sign up to support us in this 
amazing fundraising project, as lots of 

spaces still available.  

Attendance 
This week’s £5 attendance award 

goes to Kestrels with 100%, again! 
 

 

Whole School Trip to Gressenhall 
On Monday, 1st July 2019 we’re planning a whole 
school trip to Gressenhall Farm and Workhouse. 
We’d like the children to dress up as Victorians to 
make this a more memorable experience. To keep 
costs as minimum black/grey school trousers and 

a white top will do. 
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Dates coming up… 
 
Monday, 24th June: Athletics Event at Iceni Academy 
Wednesday, 26th June: After school 6-a-side Football tournament at Northwold (Kestrels and Skylarks) 
Friday, 28th June: Skylarks Gooderstone Gathering – straight after Sharing Assembly 
Monday, 1st July: Whole School Trip to Gressenhall Farm & Workhouse 
Saturday, 6th July: School Fete – Fun for all the Family (12pm – 4pm) 
Friday, 12th July: Leavers Assembly in Church (instead of usual sharing Assembly) at 9.00am all 
welcome. 
 

Governor Update 
Due to the resignation of one of our 
parent governors we will be running 
elections in September. If you would like 
to know more about the role, please see 
Mrs Godbold.  
 
 

Sports Day 
 

What a fantastic day it was on Monday, with 
enthusiastic children all participating in the 

glorious sunshine! (Your rain dancing paid off!) 
All the children showed great sportsmanship 
skills and really did themselves and all of us 
proud. An enormous well done to Curie for 

walking away with the winning trophy this year. 
Multi-Skills Event for Owls 

 
On Wednesday morning Owls class set 

off for a Multi-skills event at Iceni 
Academy. There were four schools with 9 
teams in total and Gooderstone’s teams 
came first and second. To top it all, we 

got a Gold Award Certificate for 
Sportsmanship and won the Multi-Skills 
Trophy too. To say we are proud is an 

understatement! 
 
 


